
 
 

Colchester and Ipswich Museum Service 
 
New changes to opening times –  
 
As of the 1st April 2011 all museum gallery sites (except Colchester Castle) 
Colchester and Ipswich Museums will now be closed on Mondays, this 
includes all Bank Holiday Mondays. 
 
Colchester Castle opening times are unaffected and remain the same and will 
be open on Bank holidays MONDAYS.  
 
This applies to: 
 
In Ipswich  
Christchurch Mansion 
Ipswich Museum 
Ipswich art school  

In Colchester 
Hollytrees Museum 
Natural history Museum 

Town Hall galleries  
 
IMPORTANT EXTRA NOTICE  
The Royal Wedding Bank Holiday Friday 29th April 2011 – all our gallery and 
museum sites will be closed across Ipswich and Colchester.   
 
 
Please note -  
Temporary signs are going up which of course will be replaced by permanent 
ones in due course. We’ll do our best to make the changes to our website and 
other places where opening information is found but do bear with us. We have 
been holding off print due to this and taking a while for this to be confirmed.  
So new print will be available ASAP and has been in the planning with these 
changes and in-line with the new financial year also.  
 
Thanks so much for you patience and continued support.   

Marie Taylor Marketing Officer 
Colchester and Ipswich Museum Service 
Museum Resource Centre 
14, Ryegate Road 
Colchester 
Essex CO1 1YG 
Tel 01206 282927 
Fax 01206 282925 
E-mail   marie.taylor@colchester.gov.uk 
               www.colchestermuseums.org.uk  

www.visitcolchester.com 

www.colchester.gov.uk  
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